
É C O L E  E D W A R D S  E L E M E N T A R Y

We wish everyone a safe and fun spring break! 
Enjoy family time and sunshine.
Classes resume Monday April 17th




At Rocky View Schools (RVS), the safety of our students is our priority. We
use a reporting system called Safe Arrival to ensure we know where students

are, when they will be absent and to communicate attendance to
parents/legal guardians. We will be implementing some changes to enhance

attendance tracking and communication of absences to parents/legal
guardians starting April 17. Details about these important changes are

outlined in a letter sent to parents/legal guardians, which can be found on
rockyview.ab.ca. Questions can be directed to the school office. 
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F A M I L Y  E X P R E S S
https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/

Ride of the Mustangs

Safe Arrival Updates

https://www.rockyview.ab.ca/whats_new/safearrival_changes
https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/

